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Techiest 
Tick’s Take 

Just as fast as summer 

arrived, it’s almost over and 

time for families to prepare 

for back-to-school season. 

Time for the students in 

District E, as well as those 

across the valley to get 

back to some sort of 

routine. The first day of 

school is right around the 

corner.  
 

Please continue to stay 

mindful of the heat. Be sure 

to drink plenty of water to 

stay hydrated. If you have 

children who walk to and 

from school, make sure 

they too have water to drink 

to stay hydrated. 
 

I hope you find the 

information provided in this 

month’s newsletter to be 

both interesting and 

informative. 

 

Thanks for signing up for 

the newsletter. 
 

If you have questions or 

concerns, email me at 

ccdiste@clarkcountynv.gov 

or call the office at (702) 

455-3500. 
 

 

    

@tsegerblom 

@tick4nevada 
 
Tick 
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     August 2019 

Commissioner Segerblom along with the rest of the Board of County 

Commissioners, welcomed interns who participated in Clark County’s Summer 

Business Institute to the July 15th Board of County Commission meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Meet Katelyn and Andrei, two 
interns who participated in Clark 

County’s Summer Business 
Institute. Katelyn was an intern 

with Commissioner Segerblom’s 
office this summer, while Andrei 
was visiting for the day. It’s great 
to see young people interested in 

government! 
 

mailto:ccdiste@clarkcountynv.gov
http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/county-commissioners/districte/Pages/default.aspx
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Commissioner in the Community 

Commissioner 
Segerblom 

spoke at the 
Economic 

Club of Las 
Vegas 

regarding the 
economic 
benefits of 
marijuana 

legalization. 

 

 

 

            

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Commissioner also 
spoke about teachers and 
taxes on Nevada Public 
Radio (NPR). Follow on 

social media to stay updated 
on what’s going on in District 

E and see what the 
Commissioner is up too! 
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The U.S. Census Bureau is hiring for multiple Census jobs which are available in Clark County. If you’re 

interested, please review the information above or apply at www.2020census.gov/jobs.  

   

Stay Connected! Follow the Commissioner on social media! 

@tsegerblom   @tsegerblom  @Tick4Nevada 

http://www.2020census.gov/jobs
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Cliff Segerblom 

Can you guess where this is?  

My father was a prolific artist in Southern Nevada and did many watercolor paintings like the one below. 

Send me an email at ccdiste@clarkcountynv.gov, with your best guess! 

If you have someone who would like to receive the monthly newsletter, please contact our office or go to, 

https://www.clarkcountynv.gov/public-communications 

 
 

 

 

        

August 13 - Commissioner Segerblom Meet & Greet at Winchester Dondero Cultural Center, 3130 
McLeod Dr. - 5:00 p.m.  

August 20 – Board of County Commission Meeting at the Government Center in Chambers - 9:00 
a.m. 

August 21 – Board of County Commission Zoning Meeting at the Government Center in 
Chambers - 9:00 a.m.  

September 2 – Labor Day Holiday - All Clark County offices will be CLOSED 

 

 

Upcoming Events in District E 

mailto:ccdiste@clarkcountynv.gov

